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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Pursuant to the provisions of M.G.L. c. 30A §2, and acting under statutory authority of Chapter 38 of the General 
Laws, there will be a public hearing regarding the proposed amendment to 505 CMR 4.03, Fee Assessed for 
Cremation or Burial at Sea Views.  505 CMR 4.03 was promulgated pursuant to M.G.L. c. 38, §14 and the 
amended regulation will reflect changes to the fee assessed for viewing decedents intended for cremation or burial 
at sea.  The public hearing will be held on August 5, 2025, from 10am to 1pm at 720 Albany Street, Boston, MA 
02118. 
 
Verbal and written testimony may be presented at the public hearing; however, parties are requested to provide 
written copies of their oral testimony.  Written comments may be submitted to Eric B. Hogberg, Esq. 720 Albany 
Street, Boston, MA 02118 or to eric.hogberg@mass.gov.  Such comments should be sent by August 5, 2025 by 
5pm.  A copy of the proposed CMR can be found at https://www.mass.gov/orgs/office-of-the-chief-medical-
examiner.  Any member of the public wishing to attend this hearing must present valid photo identification prior 
to entering the Office of the Chief Medical Examiner. 
 
If any member of the public wishing to attend this hearing seeks special accommodations in accordance with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact Eric B. Hogberg at 617-267-6767 or at eric.hogberg@mass.gov. 
 
 

 

  
Mindy J. Hull 

Chief Medical Examiner 
 

General Office Numbers 
Tel:  (617) 267-6767 
Tel:  (800) 962-7877 
Fax:  (617) 266-6763 

Maura T. Healey 
Governor 

 

Kimberley Driscoll 
Lieutenant Governor 

 
Terrence M. Reidy 

Secretary  

mailto:eric.hogberg@mass.gov
https://www.mass.gov/orgs/office-of-the-chief-medical-examiner
https://www.mass.gov/orgs/office-of-the-chief-medical-examiner

